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Reference:   FOI.2400.20 

Subject:    Maternity smoking services 

Date of Request: 28 January 2020 
 

Requested: 
 
Can you please detail the smoking cessation service provision offered by your Health Board 
which is targeted specifically at women using your maternity services? 
 
Response: 
 
All midwives within Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) are provided with Carbon Monoxide 
(CO) monitors. All expectant mothers have a CO reading taken at their first antenatal 
appointment, regardless of their self-reported smoking status. Any mothers with a reading of 4 
ppm (parts per million) or greater, will be referred to the UHB’s smoke free service, hosted by the 
Well-being Team, for support with reducing or stopping smoking. 
 

 


